
No ward surgeries today – but on this
Thursday!

As today is the May Day holiday at local schools, my usual ward surgeries at
Harris Academy and the Mitchell Street Centre do not take place but I can be
c o n t a c t e d  a t  a n y  t i m e  a t  h o m e  o n  4 5 9 3 7 8  o r  b y  e - m a i l  a t
surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.  

My surgeries resume again on Thursday at 6.15pm prompt at Blackness Primary
School (yes, its polling day, but Blackness Primary is not used as a polling
station so my surgery can go ahead as normal!)
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